Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild Minutes — Night Meeting, March 23, 2006

Irene called the meeting to order. March birthdays were recognized. Phyl made
a motion to approve the minutes; seconded by Mary. Minutes approved as
printed.

Challenge Quilts — Phyl was accepting sign-ups for challenge quilts, which will
be due in September.

Day Bees — Kathy Eck — April 20t bee will be at Maria Freeman’s home.
Programs — Barbara reported that tonight’s program will be a dice game. The
April day meeting will be a field trip to see the Quilts of Gee’s Bend. Patti talked
about the April night meeting, which will be on pieced borders and mitered
corners by Norene Goard. Phyllis Smith said the May day meeting will be the
search for the ugliest fabric.

Newsletter — Marla reported that the problems with printing are due to the
password protection. After some discussion, Kathy Eck made a motion to
remove the password protection from the newsletter. It was seconded by Marla
and approved by a vote of 34-1. Day members will vote in April.
Hospitality/Night — Debbie Hirschman thanked those who brought
refreshments.

Library — Kimberly mentioned there are lots of books available.

Sunshine — Joyce Trew having surgery next Monday. Dina having glaucoma
surgery next two Wednesdays.

Community Service — Blankie project for Alzheimer’s patients approved.

Quilt ‘Til You Wilt - Irene said the dates are May 20t and July 29th.

Ways and Means — Ott light and pink doodad holder to be raffled tonight. Caryl
Knox donated sewing tote, which will be raffled next month.

Membership — 37 members and 2 visitors — next month’s fat quarters will be
purple and/or green.

Publicity — Setting up display at Douglas County Library on April 3rd at 9 am.

Denise helped clean out Ann Coppinger’s craft room after she moved to assisted
living. There was lots of stuff for sale. More to come. Benefits to go to guild.

Denise and Irene gave a program at the March Kiwanis Club meeting on our
guild. It was prompted by the Iraq quilts we did for Community Service last

year.

Irene said that we need volunteers for Clinton Farms in October. Ann Groves,
Carolyn, Irene and Dina volunteered.

Irene reported on the Spring Georgia Quilt Council Convention in Gainesville.
Yvonne reminded us that Wal-Mart sponsors a quilt block contest each year
and that she had entered and won a $25 gift certificate. Congratulations,
Yvonne.

After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned for the dice game.

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Wilson (for Joy Wegand)



